
 

P a g e  1 | 1 

 

 BULLETIN CS-2018-13 

 
 
 
DATE: APRIL 18, 2018 

TO: HOMEOWNERS MORTGAGE CUSTOMERS 

SUBJECT: Underwriting Manager Change Announcement 

 

 
We are pleased to announce that Allison Barth, Underwriting Manager, has assumed all 
management responsibilities for underwriting departments, at the corporate and southeast 
operations offices effective immediately. We are excited to have Allison’s fresh underwriting 
perspective and with her training background, we look forward to gaining more operational 
efficiencies and process improvements. Allison reports to our Chief Credit Officer, Pam Trudeau. 
 
Allison can be reached by email abarth@townemortgage.com or by phone at (248) 247-1848. 
Please feel free to reach out and introduce yourself. 
 
It should be noted that Jodie Watkins is no longer with Homeowners Mortgage. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact your Account Executive or Client Relations Representative. 

 

 

 

 
  

 

By working together, we WILL accomplish more! Thank you for your continued support and 
partnership. 

We encourage comments, suggestions, and questions. 

Contact your Account Executive or Client Relations Representative and he/she will share with 
management as appropriate & a timely response will be provided by your account executive or client 

relations representative. 

The URL for TPO Connect is:  https://connect.homeownersmtg.com 


